
Media Release
I/We give permission for myself and my child's photo / video image to be taken for 10X Learning
Center camps, activities, field trips, classroom displays, class videos, or 10X promotion for the
purpose of education, training and presenting the 10X Learning Center.

It is the practice of 10X to use likeness (video, motion, and/or still photographs, voice,
quotations, etc.) of students, vendors, volunteers and staff in various publications, productions,
web media, film, newsletters, and any other selected media for the purpose of promoting 10X
Learning Center.

Unless a written denial of permission to reproduce and use such material is received by the 10X
Learning Center from the parent/guardian, the enrollment of the child in the 10X Learning
Center constitutes legal permission to use such material. This permission disclaims any right for
compensation (or any share of a project's proceeds) by the student or parent/guardian for the
use of any likeness in any project. Please submit a written denial to the front office staff if you
wish to not grant permission of these media practices. A new written denial should be submitted
every school year.
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